Pawnee County approves probation office request

(KLZA)-- The Pawnee County Commissioners have approved allowing the District One Probation Office to do drug testing of probation clients outside of regular courthouse hours.

During their Tuesday meeting the Board voted to allow the probation office to check out two courthouse keys, which can be rescinded at any time by Pawnee County if problems arise.

Following a meeting with Sheriff Braden Lang to further discuss the sale of a bullet proof vest to deputy Elliott Boldt in an amount of \$627, Board members approved the request.

The vets was custom made to fit Boldt who has resigned from the Pawnee County Sheriff's Office.

Many Signals Communications